
 

 

**Traffic Advisory** 

 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – An outside lane closure was put in place Monday, Sept. 9 at 3 p.m. to 

allow crews to make repairs to the roadway shoulder on I-295 North between Alta Drive and 

Pulaski Road. The closure is expected to remain in place through this afternoon. 

Drivers should anticipate delays, use alternate routes if possible and use FL511.com or download 

the FL511 app for real-time traffic alerts. 
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